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To The Above Named Parties.....

As a lifelong CA resident who has personally witnessed climate changes here in the bay area .... seeing the
proposal for zero emissions shuttle services offered here in the bay area as replacement for traditional oil/gasoline
burning cars/vans/vehicles.... is a MARVELOUS AND MUCH NEEDED SOLUTION TO BRINGING DOWN
BAY AREA FUEL EMISSIONS AND CLEANING UP AIR EQUALITY!! Please take note that every bit helps
when it comes to going green!!!!

Please support the zero emissions shuttle services for the SF bay area!!!
We must do our part now to curb fuel emissions and Go Green!!!
Thank you, Ms LIl D

Sent from my iPhone
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